
 

 

 

 

MINISTRY OF FINANCE, ECONOMIC PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) 

Reference No:   PIMU/EOI/1/2022 

Creation of a data bank of Qualified Experts to act as Project Managers/ Consultants 

The Ministry of Finance, Economic Planning and Development intends to create a databank of 

qualified experts, both local and international, comprising Project Managers/Consultants to 

assist Public Bodies in project preparation, bidding exercise, contract management and 

supervision to accelerate project delivery in the public sector.  

Hereunder is a non-exhaustive list of fields where expertise is desired: 

Buildings and structures; roads, bridges and highways; water, dams and waste water treatment 

facilities; waste management, renewable and clean energy; environmental science, public 

private partnership projects planning and management. 

The Application Form for the invitation of the  EOI can be downloaded from the Website:       

https://mof.govmu.org 

The duly completed Application Form together with any attachment, addressed to the Financial 

Secretary, should reach the address below by 31 May 2022 at latest. 

The Financial Secretary 

(Attn: PIMU) 

Ministry of Finance Economic Planning & Development 

Level 3, New Government Centre 

Port Louis 

 

                                     Or Via              E-Mail: pimu@govmu.org 

 

Note: Experts who are eligible and satisfy the selection criteria will be put into a pool. This 

unranked list of qualified experts will constitute the outcome of this request for expression of 

interest and the procedure will be closed.  
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